
 
 
 
 

 

RESPONSE SHEET 
 
 
TO: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary 
 

FROM: Chairman Hanson 
 

SUBJECT: COMSECY-21-0009: Request to Solicit for the 
Appointment of a New Member on the Advisory 
Committee on Reactor Safeguards 

 
 

 
 
I approve the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) request to solicit for a new 
member on the Committee and the draft Federal Register Notice announcing this solicitation. 
 
The ACRS should work with the Office of Chief Human Capital Officer and the Office of Small 
Business and Civil Rights to evaluate current hiring practices to ensure existing criteria for 
screening, such as minimum years of experience, are not decreasing diversity of the candidate 
pool for these selections.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Approved  X Disapproved  Abstain  Not Participating  
 

COMMENTS: Below  X Attached  None    

 
 
 
 
Signature 
Christopher T. Hanson 
 
Date                               07/20/2021 

Entered in STARS 

Yes ✔  
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